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Sunflower class have been busy bees this term looking at using the Bee Bots in computing as 

well as learning all about the Easter story for our RE day! 

 

Maths 

Reception have been exploring 9 
and 10 in maths and have 

looked at how we can represent 
and order these. 

 

 

 

 

 

PSHE 

Sunflowers have been looking at road safety this half term 

and made posters to inform others of how to be safe near the 

road. We are also looking forward to looking at cleaning our 

teeth and how we look after our teeth. 

  

 

      

Literacy - Reception has been looking at the story The Storm Whale. We wrote about how the 

main character Noi would be feeling and thinking when he had to say goodbye to the whale. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember to wear PE kit on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Please make sure to have named 
wellies, coats and water bottles in school for outdoor learning/playtimes every day. 

 
  


